
 
 
From: Cowdrey, Wendy  
Sent: Thursday, November 09, 2017 11:27 AM 
To: Lysynski, Heather <hlysynsk@London.ca> 
Cc: Burt, Jack <jburt@london.ca>; Lebold, Dianne <DLebold@London.ca> 
Subject: RE: Agenda 
 
Hi Heather, 
 
I will be attending the meeting with Deputy Chief Jack Burt.  This will be my last meeting 
with the Committee as I am retiring at the end of the year.  Deputy Chief Burt will be 
taking my seat. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 

 

Wendy Cowdrey, CMM1 
Chief Fire Prevention Officer 
London Fire Department 
City of London 

 
400 Horton Street, East, London, Ontario N6B 1L7 
P: 519.661.(CITY) 2489 x 5222  | Fax: 519.661.8419 
wcowdrey@london.ca | www.london.ca/fire 
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